
Director of Division of Records and Recording 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL. 32399-0850 

Sandy Creek Utilities 
1732 Hwy. 2297 
Panama City, FL. 32404 
Docket no II, 

Dear Director of Division of Records and Recording, 

ORIGINAL 
January 5,2000 

c 

We would like to withdrawal the request for the name change from Sandy Creek Utilities to 
Fox-Run Utilities. We will resubmit the request at a later date. 

Thank You, 

2q Gary Souders & $  
axStephanie Clapp 

.. _ -  



Director of Dkision of Records and Recording 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL. 32399-0850 

Sandy CreeWFox-Run Utilities 
1732 Hwy. 2297 
Panama City, FL. 32404 
Docket no. 981 992-ws 

January 3,2000 

Dear Director of Division of Records and Recording, 

We are having problems closing on the Sandy Creek property, due to property descriptions. They 
have to do another survey on the property because the descriptions are off by about five feet and 
all have to be redone. Therefore, we would like to request additional time be added to our deadline, 
which is January 4, 2000. We believe we should only need six more months before we have 
everything complete and are able to finally close. 

Thank You, 
n 

for 
Gary Souders 


